
 

 

CENTENNIAL MIDDLE SCHOOL 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
February 16, 2016 
 
Dear 8th Grade Parent or Guardian: 
 
This year the 8th grade field trip has been planned for the students to attend a special 8th 
Grade Grad Night at Busch Gardens on Friday April 29 from 7:00 pm – 12:00 midnight.   
 
The final cost to Busch Gardens is $50 per student but in an effort to make it affordable 
to every student to attend the Parent Support Group, along with your help, would like to 
raise enough funds so that each student will only have to pay $25 or less.  
 
This will include transportation to the park, tee shirt for each student and a goody bag.  
Students will need to bring extra money for food and drinks at the park. 
 
At the beginning of the fourth quarter we will send out guidelines on who will be allowed 
to attend based on their on-track/off-track status for the fourth quarter. 
 
We are very excited about this opportunity for our students to celebrate together at the 8th 
Grade Grad Night at Bush Gardens.  You should have received information on 
fundraising from the CENMS Parent Support Club last week.  If not, please feel free to 
contact us and we will send home with your student. 
 
If you have any questions please feel free to contact us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Rick R. Saylor 
Principal 
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